
 

Teachers & staff of Logan Elementary School and the East Allegheny School District are super excited for the 

upcoming 2019-2020 school year and are here to help make the transition into Kindergarten easy & fun for 

future students and their families! 

 

 

Three nights of special events & activities are scheduled called PAWS Nights                                                    

(Parents Are Welcome in School).  Parents play the MOST IMPORTANT ROLE in a child’s life.                          

BE INVOLVED!  

 

 

During each of the PAWS Nights future Kindergarten families will visit the classrooms and meet the 

Kindergarten teachers & staff.  Parents will receive FREE educational materials to help get your child prepared 

& ready for Kindergarten.   PAWS Nights are themed and future Kindergarten students will participate in fun 

learning activities that will focus on Reading, Math & Writing skills.  COME to ALL 3 Nights!  

 
 

Also, during the PAWS Nights parents will be able to REGISTER their child for KINDERGARTEN!                       

Please visit www.eawildcats.net for required documents and registration information & packets.  DON’T WAIT!  

REGISTER AT PAWS NIGHT!  

PAWS NIGHT #1: Wear your Blue and Gold for EA!!!! 
 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2019 (5:45 p.m. – 7:15 p.m.)  

* Teachers will have FREE materials to help your child at home * 
 

 

5:45-6:00 – Introduction of Principal and Teachers 

6:00-7:15 – Reading/Math/Writing Stations 
  

                           

 

  

       PAWS NIGHT #2:  Wear your Favorite Hat     
   

 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 20, 2019 (5:45 p.m. – 7:15 p.m.)  
 

* Teachers will have FREE materials to help your child at home * 
 

 

5:45-6:00 – Introduction of Principal and Teachers 

5:45-7:15 – Reading/Math/Writing Stations 
 

   

 

  

PAWS NIGHT #3:  Bring your Favorite Stuffed Animal 

 
 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24, 2019 (5:45 p.m. – 7:15 p.m.) 

* FAMILY FUN NIGHT* 

Meet one of our Gym Teachers – Mr. Dull 

and enjoy some Popcorn and a short movie in the Auditorium 

as well as additional fun academic activities  

 

Free gift for those students who attended three sessions 

 

 

  

Parents Are Welcome in School 
 

 

  

  

  


